COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO
MYRTLE TRACE BOD
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2023

The MT Greeters met with nine new residents in August:

1. Kim O’Connor and Sandy Bargar, 218 Wedgewood Lane, visited August
1.

2. Stefan Simionescu and Judy Gladack-Simionescu, 106 Ashwood
Circle, visited August 2.

3. Mary Ann and Tom Rosati, 219 Beechwood Court, visited August
3.

4. Samuel Monastra, 114 Juneberry Lane, visited August 7.

5. Irene Casper, and Angela Casper and Randy Smith, 255
Candlewood Drive, visited August 8.

6. Marcia Henry and Edward Crolley. Jr., 106 Walnut Circle, visited
August 15.

7. Tom Bocchino, 107 Hickory Drive, visited August 18.

8. Janice King, 124 Berry Tree Lane, visited August 23.

0. Anna Calderone, 111 Juneberry Lane, visited August 28.

MT WEB SITE

Joe Martin, our Web Master, has recently been updating and trying to keep
current our web site (Myrtletracesc.org), which as a reminder, is the official
source of information, along with the News and Views, for our community.
The web site has over time been streamlined, is more accessible and is where
residents can easily locate information from Homeowner resources,
Activities, Committees, HOA Board Activities and the News and Views. Much
time and effort has been put into our web site and we will be encouraging
our residents to avail themselves of one of the most useful tools we have
available to keep them informed and updated.

Deadline for items for the October News and Views:
Saturday, September 23, 2023

Delivery of the October News and Views:
Saturday, September 30, 2023

Respectfully Submitted

Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Committee Chair






